OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL GOVT. COLLEGE FOR GIRLS, PALWAL
KURUKSHETRA

Important Notice

Date: 19.12.2022

All the students who are willing to get their bus passes renewed, are informed to
submit their request for the same with Mr. Sandeep/Mr. Naresh, latest by
31.12.2022 along with the below mentioned documents;

Required Documents:

1. Application Form (With Photo)
2. Photocopy of previous Bus Pass
3. Aadhar and Fees Slip (if Fresh)

Note: Passes will be issued on permanent address only so don’t apply on the
address of your relatives or friends.
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